
 

 

Information for Teachers Bringing Self-Guided Groups to Agnes 
 
We welcome teachers to bring classes in for self-guided tours of Agnes. The following information 
will help your visit run smoothly:  

● Please let us know when you plan to visit by emailing us at aeacpa@queensu.ca 
● Admission is free, but donations are welcome 

 
Supervision:  
We recommend the following ratios of supervisors to students:  

● JK to Grade 3 — 1:5 Students  
● Grades 4 to Grades 6 — 1:8 Students 
● Grades 7 to Grades 8 — 1:10 Students 
● Grades 9 to Grades 12 — 1:15 Students  

There must be always an adult supervisor in each gallery space with students.  
 
Before Your Visit: 
Before your visit, please discuss gallery etiquette with your class: 

● Do not touch the artwork unless a sign explicitly indicates you can! The oils on our hands 
contain salt that can damage the surface of artworks.  

● Photography is permitted unless a sign says otherwise. Please don’t use flash. 
● Please leave larger items, such as backpacks and umbrellas, in our cloakroom.  
● Please use pencils. Pens are not permitted.  
● Do not lean on the walls or display cases.  
● We ask that visitors walk and not run and use indoor voices. 

 
 


